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	Praise & Prayer November 2011


Dear Praying Friends,

We are now in our last week of classes before the students begin their exams and prepare for their closing concert, when they will demonstrate all the skills they have acquired in Art, Music, Dance and Drama.  It’s a very special occasion and this year it will be held on December 2nd.  Altogether, this is a very pressured time of year with all sorts of administrative activies, such as exams and form filling, besides events such as the Third Year diploma students’ Graduation Ceremony and final Thanksgiving Service.   We would value your prayers, especially for Gloria and Rut in our academic department, where much concentration and accuracy are needed and where the pressure is greatest!

Our Third Year students have finished their final teaching practices where they have been responsible for all class activities.  They are now fully qualified Early Years teachers!  More than half of them already have teaching posts to go to, and praise God, many of them want to stay on with us for the extra 2 year degree course, starting in March 2012.  Please pray that we’ll have enough students both for the Fourth Year degree class and for our new First Year intake (at least 20 in each case).
We have, in fact, started registering new First Year students and we are praying that once again God will surprise us by bringing to FEISA those students whom He is preparing. Praise God that this year we have 25 students due to pass on to the Second Year, 16 to Third Year and 15 to graduate from the Third Year.  In addition, we have 12 students who have completed their 2 year degree studies and need prayer to be able to complete and present their final theses.

In December, we are oragnising a special tea for students, ex-students and all our staff to celebrate our 10th group of diploma graduates, from 2002 to 2011.  Ebenezer – thus far has the Lord helped us!  Since we started in 2000, we have trained 138 teachers, many of them now in very responsible positions in different parts of the country – something to really praise God for! 

Through this special tea, we also  plan to raise money towards our scholarship fund so that we can continue to offer half-scholarships to students who would otherwise have no possibility of fulfilling their dreams of becoming Early Years teachers.  As you know, all our students are in one sense scholarship-supported as none of them is in a position to be able to pay the real cost of their studies, and so completely cover our  budget. In addition, this year, we have been able to offer 12 students half-scholarships and we’d love to be able to continue doing this.  Please join us in praying  this may be possible.

We are very grateful to God for our IT teacher, Silvia Maidana, and for the many gifts He has given her.  She has prepared a beautiful Power Point presentation and leaflet about Paraguay and the work of FEISA.  We will be sending you a copy of the leaflet and the Power Point, when they are both ready, hopefully with our next letter.  The Power Point is fully self-explanatory and very interesting and colourful!  It’s the sort of thing you could show to friends or even a church group who might be interested in supporting this ministry.

Now, we want to let you know  more about Silvia.

“Hello! My name is Silvia Maidana and I am a designer and interior decorator.  I’ve been working in FEISA for 6 years and I’m in charge of the IT area. I also teach computer studies to the First, Second and Third Year students.
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The work I’m doing in FEISA is a great blessing to me and I’m also learning a great deal through it!  I’m very grateful for this.

May I wish you all the richest of God’s blessings for your own lives!”
Gloria and Ana

Summary for Prayer and Praise

Pray for all the end of year activities, especially for Gloria and Rut in the academic area.

Pray that the 12 Degree Course students may be able to successfully present their theses.

Pray that all the students may study hard for their exams despite pressures in their jobs.

Pray for a very happy Grand Finale Concert on December 2nd.
Praise God for the successful completion of the Third Year students’ teaching practice and that so many have already got jobs.  Pray that many may be able to join the degree course.

Pray for good numbers of students for both the 2012 Diploma and Degree Courses.

Praise God for the 138 teachers trained through FEISA and ask His blessing  on each one.

Praise God for all His faithfulness to FEISA, since 2000, despite challenges of all kinds.

Pray that the celebratory tea in December may be a time of much thanksgiving, and that there may be a real desire to support the Scholarship Fund.

Praise God that despite financial pressures, FEISA has been enabled to support 12 scholarship students this year.  Pray that this may continue next year.

Praise God for Silvia Maidana’s gifts and IT teaching.

We praise God for all your prayers and support, many of you since the birth of FEISA!
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